
              
                

                
    

               
             
                  

               
           

                   

  

From: Sarah Rogers 
To: Fee.Setting 
Subject: Comments Regarding Increase of Fees 
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 6:21:07 PM 

Hello~ 
I find it completely discouraging as a small business owner the way this department is 
handled. There are so many trademarks that one could simply look at and say "that should not 
go through" and yet they do... day after day... they go through your office and approved with 
no real rhyme or reason.

 hen these people that get approved these trademarks go out and bully anyone else that has 
these simple words/common phrases on any product. People that are trying to raise families 
and work hard to provide for them. So now, you are trying to take away (or increase the price 
because of the "work load") the one thing people have to combat against people that submit 
frivolous trademarks to begin with. It's ridiculous. Those are my thoughts. I honestly can't 
even think of another word for it. It appears as if this office has lost any kind of real ethics. 

Sincerely, 
Sarah M Rogers 


